
 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

For immediate release 
 
 
 

WINTER GARBAGE COLLECTION 
FOR THE MONTHS OF NOVEMBER TO APRIL 

 
 
 
 
Estérel, October 26, 2020 - We wish to inform you that the 
garbage collection schedule will be changing as of next November 
and until April 2021. The same will prevail next winter. 
 
Please visit our website at http://www.villedesterel.com/fr/Les-
Services/Dechets--Recyclage--Encombrants-et-RDD/ for collection 
dates. 
 
For the winter months (from November to April), garbage will only 
be picked up once a month throughout Ville d’Estérel’s territory. 
Thus, it is important that garbage bins (green bins) are properly 
placed out and within sight the night before collection is 
scheduled. 
 
As it no longer falls upon Ville d’Estérel to manage residual 
materials, including household waste pick-up, questions or 
comments should be forwarded directly to the MRC des Pays-d’en-
Haut through the Info-Collecte service, by phone at 450 229-8052 
or 1 855 PDH-RECY, or by email at infocollecte@mrcdph.org.  
 
We thank you for your ongoing cooperation. 
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